
From: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr>
To: <silvia.naef@lettres.unige.ch>
Date: Thursday, February 15, 2001 9:58 AM

Dear Silvia Naef, this is an interesting but a highly complicated topic 
you working on. I am teaching in Helsinki and Stockholm between 
February 28 and March 9. It is a pity that it will not be possible to meet 
with you in Istanbul. It may be interesting to note for you however that I 
am founding a contemporary art museum and a contemporary art center 
complete with archives+library, two distinct and separate institutions both 
of which will open in late September 2001. If you can change your travel 
plans, I would be more than glad to meet with you. In case a 
modification is possible, please note that I will be leaving the country 
again on March 13. 
Sincerely,

VASIF KORTUN

TEL: 90.212.293.2361
FAX: 90.212.293.3071

Vasif Kortun
Hakim Tahsin Sok. 10/1
Emirgan, Istanbul TURKEY


